ADAIR COUNTY COMMISSION MINUTES
MONDAY, JUNE 12, 2017
17TH DAY APRIL REGULAR
The Adair County Commission attended a workshop presented by the Missouri State Tax
Commission on the Board of Equalization (BOE) process. The workshop was held in the

Audrain County Courthouse in Mexico and attended by Commissioner Thompson and
Commissioner King. Presiding Commissioner Pickens did not attend.

The Adair County Commission will reconvene on Wednesday, June 13, 2017 at the Courthouse
in Kirksville.

Unscheduled Public Walk-Ins and other Non-Agenda Items for Monday, June 12, 2017:

None.

ATTEST:

County Clerk

Page 591




